
Minutes of School Council Meeting 21.06.17 led by Mr Harris 

1. Focus on lunch times. 

The School Council agreed to focus on lining up on the playground and entering the hall. It 

was agreed that there would be a School Councillor at the front and back of each class 

line. 

 

Mr Evans would appreciate the support of the School Council. He will review the impact in 

July. 

 

2. Role modelling good behaviour 

 

The majority of School Councillors agreed that the receipt of 2 red cards in a school year 

should mean an immediate half term “suspension” from the School Council. If there is a 

third red card then the Councillor should be permanently removed from office and a re-

election held for that specific post. 

 

Mr Evans thinks that this is a good idea but it will need to be discussed with the new head 

teacher in September 2017. 

 

3. Lunchtime staffing 

 

The School Council discussed how lunch times were going generally. They felt that all staff 

should be stricter at lunch times to make sure that rules are followed. It was suggested 

that the lunchtime rules should be permanently on display in the lunch hall and on the P.E. 

Shed. It was suggested that School Councillors should sit on different tables on different 

days to maintain good behaviour. 

 

Mr Evans likes all of the suggestions and he will review their impact in July. He is sure that 

Mr Smith will bring his own ideas from September to share with the 2017-1 School Council 

 

 

 



 

 


